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28 February 2006

Ms Pam Corrigan
DFAT Secretariat

email: pam.corrigan@aph.gov.au

Senate Foreign Affairs, Defence and Legislation Committee

I refer to the general questions to all Departments and Agencies asked by Senator
Ludwig relating to Hillsong Church and the DPP. Your email to me of 20 February
2006 refers.

Please be advised that the Defence Housing Authority has a nil return in relation to
both questions.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you consider I can help further.

Yours sincerely
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Gary Kent
Company Secretary
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